
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2015-4-4 April 28, 2015 
   
 
 BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the District President, that the 
Board of Trustees of Collin County Community College District approves an increase in 
the training contract for fiscal year 2015 for Continuing Education and Workforce 
Development with CEC-Security LLC for network and computer security training. 
 
 

Training Provider 
Initial Board 

Approved Amount 
August 2014 

Proposed Increase 
Amount 

Proposed Not to 
Exceed Amount 

CEC-Security LLC $40,500 $18,000 $58,500 

 
 
Note: This increase request is due to the awarding of a Texas Workforce Commission 
Skills Development Fund Veteran and Industry Partnership Grant (VIP Grant). 
 
 


